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From the Editor: 
 
   
Please note that the next club meeting 

will be held on 

August 21st at Hardyston Field. 
 
This month’s contest is ARF-of-the-
month. 
 
There will be a tailgate/ swap meet and 
hot dogs, soda, and chips will be 
served at 6:00pm. The meeting will 
start at the usual 7:30pm time.  
 
Bring a plane and get some flying in 
before the meeting. 

 
President’s Comments 

            

 

At this point we are well into our 
flying season and I hope all you are 
having a great time with your most 
recent hangar queen - now your 
favorite plane.  Hopefully you will 
have an opportunity to show off 
that plane our upcoming fun fly.  
 
 I know that this time of the year is 
vacation time and many of us will 
not be able to attend these events, 
but if possible try to be there and 
have some fun while supporting 
your club. 
 
I was unable to attend the last club 
meeting at Squatrito field due to 
vacation commitments, but I was 
pleased to hear that our attendance 
was up and that members enjoyed 
our mini-picnic.  Your club officers 
are always trying to come up with 
ways to increase attendance at our 
monthly meetings and we would 
welcome your suggestions.  Please 
remember our next meeting will be 
at Hardyston field, we look forward 
to seeing you there. 
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July 2014 meeting minutes: 
 
The meeting was called order at 7:30 PM at Squatrito 
 field. Pat and Craig were absent.  
 
Scott thanked Sparky for cooking at the barbecue  
preceding the meeting.  

 
Committee reports: 

 
Field: Squatrito was great flying shape. Mike Shauger  
pointed out that Squatrito needs a new windsock.  
 
   (continued on page 3) 

TONJ Members – from an elderly member of NJ RC Flyers: 

   
I am having some medical problems (I am 80) it is time to just watch and photograph no flying. So I am 
selling most of the new stuff. Perhaps you have some interested buyers in your club.  
  
OS 40 powered super stick. New never flown.         $150.00 
  
OS 61 Powered Escalade.   New never flown          $200.00 
  
Quarter Scale Mooney Mite (Plane Only) No engine, servos or receiver. $225.00 
    This plane was featured in the May 13, issue of Flying Models. It shows how I    built the plane and 
some flight pictures. 
  
Magnum 70 4 cycle                   $75   New in the box 
Super Tiger G 2300 MK 11        $150  New in the box 
Super Tiger 130                        $160  New in the box 
  

From: Joe Redan ---  NJRCFlyer@aol.com 

 

 

Sparky is back cooking at Squatrito  

 

mailto:NJRCFlyer@aol.com
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Training Officers 

Hardyston Field Monday late afternoons 

Training Officer: Craig Miebach (973) 764-2862 

Training Officer: Mike Shauger (973) 271-1170  

Training Officer: Charles Lis (973) 827-2440 

Squatrito Field Wednesday late afternoons 

Training Officer: Scott Geller (973) 464-5995 

Training Officer: Bill Reynolds (908) 876-5357  

Training Officer: Len Davis (917) 656-0086 

Key Return  
 

Squatrito Field access keys can be returned to 
Craig Miebach at 5 Hickory Road, Highland 
Lakes, NJ 07422. Please send in a SASE so that 
we can mail you back your three dollars. 
 
It is a good idea to place the key between two 
pieces of cardboard. I have used padded 
envelopes without a problem. 
 
You can also return your key to any club officer. 
 

  
(continued from page 2) 

 
Hardyston is in good shape also. It will be 
mowed the day following the meeting.  
 
Membership: We took in four membership 
applications; they will be reviewed before 
the next meeting.  

 
 

Safety: Be wary of bears at each of the 
fields.  
 
Old business: The electric fun fly and 3-D 
fun fly is coming up soon.  The dates are 
8/23 and 8/24. Squatrito was rolled.  
 
New business: Scott talked about recent 
information about first-person view flying 
from the AMA website.  
 
We also had a 50-50.  
 
 
 
 
Bob Grodeska won the model of the month 
contest. He brought in a war wing made 
from 1/2 inch foam Dow Corning Board. The 
plane was electric and can take off 
vertically.  

 

 

For Sale:   65” Super Stearman - $150 
 
Assembled as shown and ready to cover.  
Included: yellow Monocote, Supertigre 75 
engine, engine cowl and windscreen. 
 

Call Ron Zielensky (908) 850-9024 
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C O N T A C T  T H E  T O P  O ’  N E W  J E R S E Y  

Web Site:  http://www.toponewjersey.org 

E-mail:     toponewjersey@comcast.net 

 

President: Pat Rizzuto (973) 764-7779 

Vice President: Scott Geller (973) 464-5995  

Secretary: Anthony Curcuruto (908) 637-6768 email: 

toponewjersey@comcast.net 

Treasurer: Craig Miebach (973) 764-2862 

Hardyston Field Chairman: Mike Shauger (973) 827-9326 

Squatrito Field Chairman: Bill Reynolds (908) 876-5357 

Fuel Chairman: Bill Reynolds (908) 876-5357  

Ways & Means: Frank Costello (973) 361-4451 

Newsletter Editor/Publisher: Ron Zielensky (908) 850-9024 

Hardyston Safety Officer: Peter Toms (973) 839-4385 

Squatrito Safety Officer: Bill Reynolds (908) 876-5357, 

Scott Geller (973) 464-5995 and Len Davis (973) 448-1284 

Membership:  Anthony Curcuruto (908) 637-6768 

  

 

 Event Schedule for 2014     

 Monthly Meeting Contest 
January 16, 2014 Model-of-the-Month 

February 20, 2014 ARF- of-the-Month 

March 20, 2014   Project-of-the-Month 

April 17, 2014 Model-of-the-Month 

May 22, 2014 ARF- of-the-Month 

June 19, 2014 Project-of-the-Month 

July 17, 2014 Squatrito Model-of-the-Month 

August 21, 2014 at 
Hardyston 

ARF- of-the-Month 

September 18, 2014  Project-of-the-Month 

October 16, 2014 Model-of-the-Month 

November 20, 2014 ARF- of-the-Month 

  

Club Events Dates 
Warbirds Fun Fly June 14-15, 2014 

Fun-Fly  TBD 

Christmas Party and 
Raffle 7PM Sharp 

December 4, 2014 

      

The next club meeting will be on 
August 21st at Hardyston Field. 

There will be a swap meet and hot 
dogs will be served at 6:00pm. 

           

 

. 
 

Top O New Jersey R/C Club Inc. 

111 Wehrli Road 

Long Valley, NJ 07853 

 

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED   
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